
St Columba Newsletter.                                   1 December 2020. 

I am pleased to announce that the church will be open again for Sunday 

worship this month. We have a number of special seasonal services. It is even 

more important now that you let me know if you are attending for the first 

time since March. We shall continue to use the service sheets marked      

October/November this coming Sunday.                                                                 

We would be pleased to see you!   

Here are the services for December; 

Sunday  6th     Morning Prayer with 850 year dedication.                                                             

Sunday 13th    Christmas Celebration                                                                        

Sunday 20th    Special Christmas Service for all ages                                            

Friday   25th    Christmas Communion                                                 

Sunday 27th    Morning Prayer and Praise. 

All services are at 10am as usual. 

Donations for Food Bank.  As many people are struggling at this time in 

the Northampton area we shall be collecting donations for the food bank at 

the services on Sunday 6th and 13th. They are looking for the following items; 

Tea Bags, Coffee, Breakfast cereal, Baked beans and Rice Pudding. 

Also the following tinned items; Vegetables, Tuna, spaghetti, meat and fruit.   

Something of interest;      Carols on the doorstep 

On Wednesday 16th December from 6-7pm BBC Radio Northampton are 

broadcasting carols and encouraging people to step “outside of the box” to 

sing “Carols on the doorstep.” All you need is a doorstep (distant from other 

houses), a radio and neighbours! https://www.doorstepcarols.co.uk/  

Look forward to seeing you soon. 

James 

https://www.doorstepcarols.co.uk/

